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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent:  Friday, July 18, 2008 11:17 AM
To: Katherine Fleming

Cc: Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena
Subject: RE: Docket No. 080148-Ei

Okay, that clarifies it. [ thought you meant the document had the correct docket number on it and I entered 1t in the wrong
docket. So, for clarification, the PDF version (the original letter to Commissioner Argenziano's office) referenced the
correct Docket No. 080121 {Aqua) and COM/Larson forwarded it to us and referenced incorrect docket 080148. 1 will
move DN 06108-08 to Docket 080121 per this e-mail. Thank you for your help!

Dorothy

From: Katherine Fleming

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2008 11:11 AM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Cc: Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena
Subject: RE: Docket No. 080148-E1

If you scroll beyond the cover memo, vyou will see that the letter addresses only docket 080121,

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2008 11:10 AM
To: Katherine Fleming

Cc: Ann Cole; Kimberley Pena
Subject: RE: Docket No. 080148-EI

Hi Katherine,
I'm the one that handles those types of issues. I'm not sure | understand your question though. I went to Docket 080148
and looked at DN 06108-08. It was in Docket 080148 and I don't see anything that mentions Docket 080121... am |

misunderstanding your question? :)

Dorothy

From: Katherine Fleming

Sent: Friday, July 18, 2008 11:01 AM
To: Ann Cole

Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Kimberley Pena
Subject: Docket No. 080148-E1

Ann,

I was Locking in the docket file for Docket No. 080148-EI, and deocument no. 06108-08 is
referencing Docket No. 080121-WS {Agua), not the Progress Need docket. Do you need anything from
me to correct this?

Pleage let me know.

Thank you.
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